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Encyclopaedic Dictionary of Music Ashish Pandey 2005-10-15 Product Dimensions:
22x15x5.3 cm.Description: The present publication is an up-to-date, authentic
and illustrated multi-volume dictionary of music, which recognizes that music
is a field in its own right, with its own language, and that terms and their
definitions are important for professionals and students of music.This work is
designed to be a comprehensive reference tool for music professionals, students
and laymen interested in music.
Indian Classical Music and Sikh Kirtan Gobind Singh Mansukhani 1982 History of
traditional Sikh devotional singing in the context of Indian classical music,
Hindustan school.
Sikh Identity Pashaura Singh 2001 Papers presented at an international
conference in 1996.
The Sikh Review 2010
Mother of Broken India Brijinder Singh 2018 "This book is a companion volume of
the Book entitled Don't Break Up India on martydom of her husband, Shadeed
Sardar Nanak Singh, during the partition of India in 1947."
Journal of Sikh Studies 2000
Chandi-Di-Vaar: Punjabi with English Translation Sri Guru Gobind Singh Ji
Sri Guru-Granth Sahib Gopal Singh 1964
Sikhism in Global Context Pashaura Singh 2011 Papers presented at a seminar on
'Sikhism in global context', held at University of California during 4-6
December 2008.
Her Name Is Kaur Meeta Kaur 2014-06-17 Sikh American women do the lion’s share
of organizing and executing the business of the Sikh community, and they
straddle multiple lives and worlds—cross-cultural, interreligious,
intergenerational, occupational, and domestic—yet their experiences of faith,
family, and community are virtually invisible in the North American milieu and
have yet to be understood, documented, or shared. Until now. In Her Name is
Kaur, Sikh American women explore the concept of love from many angles,
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offering rich, critical insight into the lives of Sikh women in America.
Through a chorus of multi-generational voices—in essays ranging in tone from
dramatic to humorous—they share stories of growing into and experiencing selflove, spiritual love, love within family, romantic love, the love they nurture
for humanity and the world through their professional work, and more. Eyeopening and multifaceted, this collection of stories encourages its readers to
take the feeling of love and turn it into action—practical action that will
make the world a better place to be for everyone, regardless of their faith or
creed.
The Sikhs Patwant Singh 2007-12-18 Five hundred years ago, Guru Nanak founded
the Sikh faith in India. The Sikhs defied the caste system; rejected the
authority of Hindu priests; forbade magic and idolatry; and promoted the
equality of men and women -- beliefs that incurred the wrath of both Hindus and
Muslims. In the centuries that followed, three of Nanak's nine successors met
violent ends, and his people continued to battle hostile regimes. The conflict
has raged into our own time: in 1984 the Golden Temple of Amritsar -- the holy
shrine of the Sikhs--was destroyed by the Indian Army. In retaliation, Sikh
bodyguards assassinated Prime Minister Indira Gandhi. Now, Patwant Singh gives
us the compelling story of the Sikhs -- their origins, traditions and beliefs,
and more recent history. He shows how a movement based on tenets of compassion
and humaneness transformed itself, of necessity, into a community that values
bravery and military prowess as well as spirituality. We learn how Gobind
Singh, the tenth and last Guru, welded the Sikhs into a brotherhood, with each
man bearing the surname Singh, or "Lion," and abiding by a distinctive code of
dress and conduct. He tells of Banda the Brave's daring conquests, which sowed
the seeds of a Sikh state, and how the enlightened ruler Ranjit Singh fulfilled
this promise by founding a Sikh empire. The author examines how, through the
centuries, the Sikh soldier became an exemplar of discipline and courage and
explains how Sikhs -- now numbering nearly 20 million worldwide -- have come to
be known for their commitment to education, their business acumen, and their
enterprising spirit. Finally, Singh concludes that it would be a grave error to
alienate an energetic and vital community like the Sikhs if modern India is to
realize its full potential. He urges India's leaders to learn from the past and
to "honour the social contract with Indians of every background and
persuasion."
Order of the Day Daljit Singh Jawa 2016-09-21 An important aspect of any Sikh
religious service is the reading from the Guru Granth or taking Hukam Nama. The
Guru Granth Sahib is a hefty tome of 1,430 pages. Sikh tradition is that from
roughly the middle half of the Guru Granth, usually at the beginning of a
randomly selected page (or the previous page if the hymn started there), one
hymn is selected. This is read as the Hukam Nama or the Order of the Day.
Clearly, many Sikhs living outside the Punjabi ambience would have great
difficulty figuring out its meaning.
Sikhs in Asia Pacific Swarn Singh Kahlon 2016-09-13 This book is the second in
a global trilogy looking at the unreported Sikh diaspora comprising mainly the
non-English speaking countries. The first one in the Sikh Global Village series
was Sikhs in Latin America published by Manohar. This volume covers Sikhs in
Asia Pacific countries. The third will be on Sikhs in Europe. The Asia Pacific
region is a vital and under-recognized home for the Sikh diaspora. Before 1947,
most Sikhs migrated East. In addition to the commonly known destinations, the
author also examines lesser known cases of Sikh migration to China, Korea,
Japan and the Philippines. The book covers various aspects of the diaspora
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including the history of migration relating to the British Indian Army police
force. The British gave preference in recruiting Sikhs, and encouraged them to
build gurdwaras and supported them to keep their Sikh identity. Soon after
arrival, these early immigrants encouraged their village compatriots and
relatives to migrate in large numbers to avail of the various opportunities for
gainful employment or business. Not only is this wave of migration important in
its own right, but Sikh migration to North America finds its origins in the
Asia-Pacific Sikh diaspora, specifically from Shanghai. The decolonization of
Asian countries slowed down the migration and in some cases resulted even in
exodus of Indians/Sikhs at the same time as new destinations to North America
and UK opened up. Migration to each country has a unique profile, traced
vividly in the book. Additionally the author has made an effort to outline the
similarities and differences in migration of Sikhs to the East against present
migration to the West. Case studies are extensively used.
Bad Girls of the Bible Liz Curtis Higgs 2004-01-20 Ten of the Bible’s bestknown femmes fatales parade across the pages of this popular and unforgettable
study with situations that sound oh-so-familiar. Women everywhere marvel at
those “good girls” in Scripture–Sarah, Mary, Esther–but on most days, that’s
not who they see when they look in the mirror. Most women (if they’re honest)
see the selfishness of Sapphira or the deception of Delilah. They catch of
glimpse of Jezebel’s take-charge pride or Eve’s disastrous disobedience. Like
Bathsheba, Herodias, and the rest, today’s modern woman is surrounded by
temptations, exhausted by the demands of daily living, and burdened by her own
desires. So what’s a good girl to do? Learn from their lives, says beloved
Bible study teacher and speaker Liz Curtis Higgs, and choose a better path.
Whether they were “Bad to the Bone,” “Bad for a Season, but Not Forever” or
only “Bad for a Moment,” these infamous sisters show women how not to handle
the challenges of life. With her trademark humor and encouragement, Higgs
combines a contemporary retelling of the stories of these “other women” in
Scripture with a solid, verse-by-verse study to teach us how to avoid their
tragic mistakes and joyfully embrace grace. Let these Bad Girls show you why
studying the Bible has never been more fun! Includes Discussion Questions and
Study Guide
The Garland Encyclopedia of World Music Alison Arnold 2017-09-25 First
published in 2000. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa
company.
Learning from Other Religious Traditions Hans Gustafson 2018-05-16 This book
brings together academic scholars from across various religious traditions to
reflect on the beauty they find in traditions other than their own. They
examine these aspects and reflect on how they inform and constructively assist
with rethinking their own religious worldviews and practices. Each scholar
investigates the various implications, questions, insights, and challenges that
are generated in the process of doing so. Traditions discussed include Ásatrú
Heathenism, Buddhism, Catholicism, Evangelical Christianity, Hinduism, Islam,
Judaism, LDS Mormon Christianity, Lutheranism, Presbyterianism, Sikhism,
Sufism, Western Buddhism, and Zen Mahāyāna Buddhism. Instead of focusing only
or primarily on the theory and practice of interreligious dialogue, this book
presents living examples of learning from other religious traditions,
identities, and persons.
The Oxford Handbook of Sikh Studies Pashaura Singh 2014-03-27 The Oxford
Handbook of Sikh Studies innovatively combines the ways in which scholars from
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fields as diverse as philosophy, psychology, religious studies, literary
studies, history, sociology, anthropology, political science, and economics
have integrated the study of Sikhism within a wide range of critical and
postcolonial perspectives on the nature of religion, violence, gender, ethnonationalism, and revisionist historiography. A number of essays within this
collection also provide a more practical dimension, written by artists and
practitioners of the tradition. The Handbook is divided into eight thematic
sections that explore different 'expressions' of Sikhism. Historical, literary,
ideological, institutional, and artistic expressions are considered in turn,
followed by discussion of Sikhs in the Diaspora, and of caste and gender in the
Panth. Each section begins with an essay by a prominent scholar in the field,
providing an overview of the topic. Further essays provide detail and further
treat the fluid, multivocal nature of both the Sikh past and the present. The
Handbook concludes with a section considering future directions in Sikh
Studies.
The Guru Granth Sahib Pashaura Singh 2003-09-26 This book examines three
closely related questions in the process of canon formation in the Sikh
tradition: how the text of the Adi Granth came into being, the meaning of
gurbani, and how the Adi Granth became the Guru Granth Sahib. The censure of
scholarly research on the Adi Granth was closely related to the complex
political situation of Punjab and brought the whole issue of academic freedom
into sharper focus. This book addresses some of these issues from an academic
perspective. The Adi Granth, the sacred scripture of the Sikhs, means ‘first
religious book’ (from the word ‘adi’ which means ‘first’ and ‘granth’ which
means ‘religious book’). Sikhs normally refer to the Adi Granth as the Guru
Granth Sahib to indicate a confession of faith in the scripture as Guru. The
contents of the Adi Granth are commonly known as bani (utterance) or gurbani
(the utterance of the Guru). The transcendental origin (or ontological status)
of the hymns of the Adi Granth is termed dhur ki bani (utterance from the
beginning). This particular understanding of revelation is based upon the
doctrine of the sabad, or divine word, defined by Guru Nanak and the succeeding
Gurus. This book also explores the revelation of the bani and its verbal
expression, devotional music in the Sikh tradition, the role of the scripture
in Sikh ceremonies, and the hymns of Guru Nanak and Guru Arjan.
ICT Systems and Sustainability Milan Tuba 2020-02-28 This book proposes new
technologies and discusses future solutions for ICT design infrastructures, as
reflected in high-quality papers presented at the 4th International Conference
on ICT for Sustainable Development (ICT4SD 2019), held in Goa, India, on 5–6
July 2019. The conference provided a valuable forum for cutting-edge research
discussions among pioneering researchers, scientists, industrial engineers, and
students from all around the world. Bringing together experts from different
countries, the book explores a range of central issues from an international
perspective.
The Holy Granth 1985
Anand Sahib Amar 2008-01-01
The Garland Encyclopedia of World Music Ellen Koskoff 2017-09-25 This volume
makes available the full range of the American/Canadian musical experience,
covering-for the first time in print-all major regions, ethnic groups, and
traditional and popular contexts. From musical comedy to world beat, from the
songs of the Arctic to rap and house music, from Hispanic Texas to the Chinese
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communities of Vancouver, the coverage captures the rich diversity and
continuities of the vibrant music we hear around us. Special attention is paid
to recent immigrant groups, to Native American traditions, and to such sociomusical topics as class, race, gender, religion, government policy, media, and
technology.
Play Keyboard with Ease Vanshika Verma Khare 2020-06-21 If you want to learn to
play the keyboard, you certainly need this book. This book enables you to play
songs in a step by step manner using the Scientific Pitch Notation System (C,
D, E, F, G, A, B). Through this book, you learn to train your ears by hearing
music. Ear training is the soul of musicians that builds a bridge between the
language of music and sounds designated by that language. The more we train our
ears to recognize this connection, the better we get at playing music as our
ability to observe musical structures improve. Play Keyboard with Ease contains
step-wise instructions as well as Chords, Notations and Scales of top Bollywood
songs.
The Encyclopaedia of Sikhism: E-L Harbans Singh 1992
A Complete Guide to Sikhism Jagraj Singh 2009
Sikh Festivals John Coutts 1997 Celebrate introduces intermediate and middle
school learners to major religions around the world with a focus on key
festivals and observances. Each title offers the stories of real children, who
tell about their lives, what their religion means to them, and how they observe
their holy days. Colorful photographs, informative illustrations, and
interesting fact boxes bring each festival to life.
Searches In Sikhism Nirmal Singh 2008
How To Play Guitar Mamta Chaturvedi 2017-08-22 Signal Analysis of Hindustani Classical Music Asoke Kumar Datta 2017-03-10 This
book presents a comprehensive overview of the basics of Hindustani music and
the associated signal analysis and technological developments. It begins with
an in-depth introduction to musical signal analysis and its current
applications, and then moves on to a detailed discussion of the features
involved in understanding the musical meaning of the signal in the context of
Hindustani music. The components consist of tones, shruti, scales, pitch
duration and stability, raga, gharana and musical instruments. The book covers
the various technological developments in this field, supplemented with a
number of case studies and their analysis. The book offers new music
researchers essential insights into the use the automatic concept for finding
and testing the musical features for their applications. Intended primarily for
postgraduate and PhD students working in the area of scientific research on
Hindustani music, as well as other genres where the concepts are applicable, it
is also a valuable resource for professionals and researchers in musical signal
processing.
Sikhs in the Diaspora Surinder Singh bakhshi 2009-07
Let's Know Music and Musical Instruments of India Madhumita Dutta 2008 Brief
details about Music and musical instruments of India.
The Sikh Courier International 1988
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Beacons of Dharma Christopher Patrick Miller 2019-12-15 Today’s globalized
society faces some of humanity’s most unprecedented social and environmental
challenges. Presenting new and insightful approaches to a range of these
challenges, the timely volume before you draws upon individual cases of
exemplary leadership from the world’s Dharma traditions—Hinduism, Sikhism,
Jainism, and Buddhism. The volume's authors refer to such exemplary leaders as
“beacons of Dharma,” highlighting the ways in which each figure, via their
inspirational life work, provide us with illuminating perspectives as we
continue to confront cases of grave injustice and needless suffering in the
world. Taking on difficult contemporary issues such as climate change, racial
and gender inequality, industrial agriculture and animal rights, fair access to
healthcare and education, and other such pressing concerns, Beacons of Dharma
offers a promising and much needed contribution to our global remedial
discussions. Seeking to help solve and alleviate such social and environmental
issues, each of the chapters in the volume invites contemplation, inspires
action, and offers a freshly invigorating source of hope.
The Harmonium in North Indian Music Birgit Abels 2010
Advances in Computational Intelligence and Communication Technology Xiao-Zhi
Gao 2020-06-18 This book features high-quality papers presented at the
International Conference on Computational Intelligence and Communication
Technology (CICT 2019) organized by ABES Engineering College, Ghaziabad, India,
and held from February 22 to 23, 2019. It includes the latest advances and
research findings in fields of computational science and communication such as
communication & networking, web & informatics, hardware and software designs,
distributed & parallel processing, advanced software engineering, advanced
database management systems and bioinformatics. As such, it is of interest to
research scholars, students, and engineers around the globe.
India Today International 2001
Sikh Diaspora 2013-08-29 Sikh Diaspora: Theory, Agency, and Experience is a
collection of essays offering new insights into the diverse experiences of
Sikhs beyond the Punjab. The essays in this volume engage with diaspora theory,
agency, space, social relations, and aesthetics.
Learn To Play On Harmonium Ram Avtar 2004
Original Light Snatam Kaur 2016-04-01 The Kundalini Yoga tradition speaks of a
call to the Divine that awakens “the Original Light of the soul.” Through
meditation, prayer, and sacred song, those of all faiths can connect with this
illuminating source—Kundalini, the universal energy of awareness and healing
that awakens within. With Original Light, kirtan (devotional chant) singer
Snatam Kaur takes us into the heart of the path, as taught in the Aquarian
Sadhana, its primary guide to daily practice. Readers explore Kundalini Yoga’s
key principles, enriched by Snatam Kaur’s stories and insights as a lifelong
practitioner. She then teaches its five stages of practice, including
preparation, sacred recitations, breathing fundamentals, energizing yoga sets,
meditations, morning chants, and more. This invaluable resource offers for the
first time Snatam Kaur’s personal instruction—a direct transmission from her
teacher and Kundalini Yoga’s founder, Yogi Bhajan—to anyone inspired by yoga or
devotional singing. Includes two CDs with guided chants and practices.
Sacred and Secular Musics Virinder S. Kalra 2014-11-20 How does the
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sacred/secular opposition explain itself in the context of musical production?
This volume traces this binary as it frames Western Classical music and Indian
Classical music in the 18th and 19th centuries, laying the ground for a
contemporary exploration of what is ostensibly sacred music in South Asia.
Offering a potent critique of musicological knowledge-making, Virinder S. Kalra
explores examples of South Asian musics in various domains and traverses a new
cartography of music in which the sacred and the secular overlap. Drawing on
examples which include Qawwali, kirtan and popular devotional genres, Sacred
and Secular Musics offers new empirical material, as well as new insights into
conceptualising religion and music, and the ways in which music performs
sacredness and secularity across the contested India-Pakistan border in the
region of Punjab. Through its deconstruction of the sacred/secular opposition,
Sacred and Secular Musics explores the relationship of religion and music to
wider questions of religion and politics. Its postcolonial approach brings Asia
into the Western sacred/secular opposition, and provides a set of analytical
tools - a language and range of theories - to allow further exploration of nonwestern religious music.
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